Kindergarten Registration at Port St. Joe Elementary

Kindergarten registration will be held at Port St. Joe Elementary School on Monday, May 16, from 8:30 – 1:00 for children who will be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2016.   Parents and children should enter through the school office and then proceed to the Kindergarten building. Parents need to bring a copy of the birth certificate, the Social Security card, proof of Florida immunizations, and proof of a physical within the last 12 months.  Registration forms may be picked up in the school office prior to May 16.  For more information call Port St. Joe Elementary School at 227-1221.

